

Foundation for the Support of the United Nations (FSUN) 380 Lexington Ave., 17th Floor, New York, NY 10168

20 July 2011

Bircan Unver
Founding President
Executive Producer and Director
The Light Millennium

Dear Ms. Unver:

The Foundation for the Support of the United Nations (FSUN), an international NGO accredited with UN Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) and associated with UN Department of Public Information (DPI) wishes to thank you for the opportunity of having its UN Representatives Janet C. Salazar and Constance J. Peak featured in your QPTV program, "UN NGO Profiles" in May, 2011.

Indeed, it was our honor to grace your community outreach program of bringing United Nations information, projects, advocacy and issues to the masses through QPTV. We wholeheartedly believe that awareness campaigns and community involvement are crucial keys to the success of the United Nations and the betterment of our society. We applaud you and The Light Millennium for your contributions to the advancement of humanity.

Thank you very much once again and we wish you and The Light Millennium all the best in your endeavors, future projects and collaborations.

Sincerely yours,

Janet C. Salazar

Permanent Representative to the United Nations

Foundation for the Support of the United Nations (FSUN)

THE FOUNDATION FOR THE SUPPORT
OF THE UNITED NATIONS